Lou Mansolillo

From: paula samos <samospaula@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 7:40 AM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: H5606

Dear Legislators:

Please vote in favor of Bill H5606. Wildlife killing contests are horrific and self-serving. By allowing this to continue, who
is this serving - people who have no respect for wildlife and engage in killing contests for sport and money? Wildlife is
one of the wonderful free gifts that we have on this planet. Their numbers are dwindling fast as humans populate and
take over their habitat.

The least we can do is stop greedy killing contests!

Thank you,

Paula McNamara RN

10 Spindrift Dr.
Saunderstown, Rl 02874
401-226-4661



